
Mr. or Madam Chairman, and members of the 
committee. My name is Keylana  Heinrich from 
Dickinson. I am in favor of SB 2360 because I 
believe in protecting the innocence of North 
Dakota’s children. No child should be subject 
whether voluntarily or otherwise to such 
obscene material in a public place. It is 
disgusting and horrific to even suggest that such 
literature as has been found in our public 
entities is suitable for any child or adult to 
consume.  
 


